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Notton Parish Council is committed to providing a website that is accessible to the widest possible audience regardless of technology or ability. We are actively working to ensure that the accessibility and usability of our website is as compliant as is possible within the limits of cost and resource available to us. We actively strive to comply with government guidelines and have tested the site using their assessment tool in 2021.
The following improvements have been made to enhance the accessibility. We continue with annual checks and strive to adhere to the government guidelines:
· change colours, contrast levels and fonts 
· zoom in up to 300% without the text spilling off the screen 
· navigate most of the website using just a keyboard 
· navigate most of the website using speech recognition software 
· listen to most of the website using a screen reader (including the most recent versions of JAWS, NVDA and Voice Over) 
· find information contained in difficult to navigate tables within a text block or other accessible format on the same page 

Should any member of the public have genuine concern relating to either the accessibility or the functionality of the site they should contact, in the first instance, the site webmaster at www.notton-pc.gov.uk or Parish Clerk who will make every effort to provide a solution to the concern. 
Publication of this document was formally approved at a meeting of the Parish Council held on 1st April 2021
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